Good Morning Mill Creek, it is Thursday, August 22nd!

Students, a reminder that you must be ON TIME for each and every class. Frequent
tardiness equals detentions.

If you are interested in Mill Creek's Boy and Girls Club, there is a sigh up sheet outside
of Mrs. Hill's room, room 125. Boys meet every Wednesday during advisory and girls
meet every Wednesday during lunch period in Mrs. Hill's room. The Boys and Girls club
is a positive place to learn about teamwork, handling conflicts, cool projects, building
character and much more. Groups will start next week Wednesday, August 28th, so
please remember to sign up.

Students, a reminder that crop tops, short shorts that show your bottom, hoods,hats
and slippers are not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at school.
Please do not wear these items to school, or you will be dress coded.

The Comstock Park PTO is selling headbands! There are two styles, and they are $10
each. Please look in the Panther's Google Classroom for more information. There is also
an information sheet in the office.

Thank you and let's make tomorrow even better!



